
“I am looking forward to the opportunity
to contribute my skills and expertise in

this role to drive innovation, create
meaningful impact, and together, shape

a brighter future at FSG.”
- Oscar Montes

FSG Announces Director of Purchasing
Oscar Montes

The goal of the FSG Institution is to structure the business in a way that
supports its people and the growth of the operation. In our ongoing
efforts to optimize and lower our procurement expenses, we are
pleased to announce the hiring of Oscar Montes as Director of
Purchasing.

Oscar brings 14 years of experience in corporate purchasing and ERP
implementation and oversight to FSG. He also serves on the board of the
Houston chapter of the Gulf Coast Plumbing, Heating, & Cooling
Contractors Association and is an active member of the Houston
chapters of both Associated Builders & Contractors and Associated
General Contractors.



Oscar will report to FSG President, Bill Graham, and will be responsible
for developing a purchasing strategy for FSG. He will also work on
aligning distribution partners across all FSG electrical operations and
collaborating with all FSG Purchasing Managers to ensure pricing
consistency from all distribution partners. Additionally, Oscar will be
responsible for negotiating corporate agreements that will ultimately
provide FSG with better pricing and service.

Oscar holds a Bachelor’s Degree in Mechanical Engineering and is
currently pursuing another degree in Supply Chain Management. He
possesses certifications in Supply Chain Management, Effective
Negotiation, and Organization management.

We invite you to join us as we congratulate Oscar on his new role.

For questions about this announcement contact FSG's HR Department
or Corporate Communications Team. 

FSG HR Department Contact: hr@fsgi.com
FSG Executive Contact: brannon.bourland@fsgi.com

mailto:hr@fsgi.com
mailto:brannon.bourland@fsgi.com

